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Attendance: 94.4% 

  

Movie and Munch Friday 14th July 2pm – 4:15pm 
 

All the children are invited to a free Movie and Munch afternoon next Friday 
14th July which will begin at 2pm. The children (through the School Council) 
will have a choice in the film they watch within their yeargroup. You will 

then be able to collect your child at 4:15pm from their usual classroom. If you wish to 
collect your child at the usual end time of 3:15pm please let the office know or contact 

remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk  
 

Your child’s report will also be available to collect at this time too. Please note that this 
needs to be signed for 

Your child may bring an extra snack and drink to consume during the movie but please still 
abide by the allergy advice (no nuts).  

  
 

New Planting 
 

As part of the money raised last year towards improving the 
landscaping around Daniel’s tree, we have been able to invest 

in some new planting around our site. Thank you to the Y6 
pupils who helped put these in during the week. 

 

Mr McTaggart – Headteacher 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week  

7th July 2023 

Y6 Jasmine  Jayden  Joy                     

Y5 Joey   Seren   Gracie   

Y4 Yiannis  Zoe   Sophia R   

Y3 Elena   Teddy   Michael 
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Howdi Year 5! Texan Day Friday 7th July 

 
On Friday, Year 5 all dressed up as cowboys and 

cowgirls and took part in Texas day! All the children 
had a great day playing American football, launching 

bottle rockets and making and eating BBQ cowboy 
beans. A fun day was had by all. 

 
Mrs Hollick – Y5 Teacher 

 
Harvest Time! 

 
In gardening club this week the school gardeners have enjoyed 
harvesting the onions! Some have been taken home by the 
gardeners and some have been donated to our school kitchen, 
who knows you may be eating some in your dinners next week?  
 
Wildflower seeds donated for the King’s coronation have also 
been scattered: fingers crossed they germinate and flourish. 
 
Mrs Jordan  
 

Could you volunteer some time next year to help tend our garden? Contact us! 

 

Year 6 Enterprise Sale – Thurs 13th July 
 

On Thursday 13th July from 3:15-3:30pm, Year 6 will be hosting an enterprise sale to sell 
the products they have been making over the last few weeks as part of our enterprise 
project. There will be a variety of items on sale (including bookmarks, magnets, keyrings 
and calmness cushions) available on a first come, first served basis. The sale will take 
place on the Barn playground, near the Year 6 classrooms. As we are a cashless school, 
should you wish to purchase any of the handmade products, we ask that you please make 
your payment for the item(s) via Parent Pay. 
 

We hope to use any profits made to go towards a special treat for the Year 6 pupils to 
thank them for all their hard work and celebrate their achievements before they leave 
Barnes Farm Junior School.  We look forward to seeing many of you on Thursday 
afternoon. 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

317 188 267 340 

    

Winners! 
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Community Event Information available here on our website! 

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/july_2023/657313/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMy0wNy0wNyAxNjoyMDowMw%3D%3D

